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             March 21, 2013

Dear Walmart Donations Coordinator,

As media coordinator for Bennett School, it is part of my job to encourage students to develop a love for reading. Each year we have an AR Auction, which supports the students’ yearlong reading goals. The Accelerated Reading Program (AR) is a literacy program where students read books, then earn points by taking tests on the books. At the end of the year, the points are converted to AR money, and the students bid on prizes at an auction. The students are very excited about the auction and have read a lot this year.

I am hoping that Walmart will be able to support our educational endeavor by making a donation. There will be over one hundred students participating in the auction this May. Your donations would be used to provide prizes for the auction.

Thank you for your support,

Kathy Gaines

Media Coordinator 

Bennett Elementary School

Phone (336) 581-3586

Email:  kgaines@chatham.k12.nc.us
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